
Lakers parents sign up welcome! 

Concessions 
Thank you so much for signing up to help at our home game! Concessions are a vital part of 
our Lakers home game experience. When signing up for concessions it’s important to arrive 
30 minutes before the game starts.  Take this time to make sure everything looks stocked 
and ready for customers. 

Remember foul balls are worth $0.50 or candy equivalent. After they receive their 
money have them place the balls in the ball return behind the plate (Griffin) or hand 
the balls back to the home team (Archie) 

Griffin 

 You will be working with our paid employees and these ladies do a fabulous job running our 
concessions. You will be there to help them during the game.  

Things to remember, 

 When someone orders a Lakers Burger, please fill out the order slips and don’t forget it 
comes with chips! 

It works best if one person works at the register and one person grabs the items.  

Tips are for the paid employees.  

There is a red binder located next to the register that has VERY detailed instructions.  

Archie 

You will need to grab the till bag at Griffin concession stand. Once inside Archie concession 
stand feel free to organize the snacks how you would like them displayed. You will need to 
fold down the “window” (ask for help with this one) by turning the latches. Please stay open 
until the 5th inning of the second game (staying open during the game breaks) of a double 
header and the 7th inning of a 9th inning game.  

Once you’re closed, tidy up the space, take out the trash and close the window. Bring the 
money bag back to Griffin Concessions.  

If you need change, have someone watch the stand and run over to Griffin concessions to 
see if they have any they can give.  

Don’t worry, you are going to do great! 


